
From: Hill, Shannon
To: Han, James
Cc: Downtown West Project
Subject: RE: Downtown West (Google Project) Bi-weekly meeting with APPLICANT
Date: Thursday, November 12, 2020 9:56:48 AM

OK, as stated in a previous email, we have not received a meeting request for this discussion. I am
taking a quick look to make sure my comments were addressed in the resubmittal, so environmental
may not need to be involved.
 

From: Han, James 
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 9:43 AM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Downtown West Project <downtownwest@esassoc.com>
Subject: RE: Downtown West (Google Project) Bi-weekly meeting with APPLICANT
 
Yes we are.
 
James Han
Planner |
Planning Division | PBCE 
City of San José
| 200 East Santa Clara Street  
Email:
james.han@sanjoseca.gov |
Phone: (408)-535-7843
For More Information Please Visit:
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning
 
San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.
I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction. 
I will monitor email during this time. 
 
-----Original Appointment-----
From: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 9:42 AM
To: Han, James
Subject: Declined: Downtown West (Google Project) Bi-weekly meeting with APPLICANT
When: Thursday, November 12, 2020 4:00 PM-5:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).
Where: Conference Call information to be provided week of.
 
Hi James,
 
I’m declining because I received a request from Amanda. Are we still discussing all comments on the
resubmittal today?
 
Thanks,
Shannon
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